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SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
	
Monday,	22	May	2017		
6:10:52	AM	
	
I	am	planning	to	fit	solar	panels	to	my	house,	but	use	more	power	at	night	than	
during	the	day.	I	understand	that	part	of	the	retail	cost	of	power	is	the	cost	of	the	
transmission	infrastructure,	which	can	reasonably	be	covered	by	a	standing	
charge,	but	above	that	the	price	I	am	paid	for	supplying	power	to	the	network	
should	be	related	to	the	price	I	pay	to	buy	power.		
	
For	this	reason	I	call	on	you	to	set	a	mandatory,	reasonable	feed-in	tarrif.	
	
Alister	Sharp		
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